
Bonnie Smith


From: Bonnie Smith


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 11:47 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Hurricane Dorian


Dear Ms. Roberts,


Politics had nothing to do with Hurricane Dorian.


Being a Republican President supporter did not give you the right to endanger the American people.


He gave out false information and by supporting his false information you endangered and harmed the


people of Alabama.


You have eroded the NOAA's scientific integrity and trustworthiness.


I hope the NOAA fires you or demands your resignation.


B.Smith


Patriotic U.S. Citizen


Sent from my iPad
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